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 New I-10 Exit Ramp Opening at U.S. 29  

 
 

Chipley – Interstate 10 (I-10) westbound drivers destined for U.S. 29 north (Cantonment) and U.S. 

29 south (Pensacola) will begin using the new Exit 10 Sunday, March 11. A new U.S. 29 traffic 

signal, located at the bottom of the ramp, will manage traffic exiting I-10 as well as U.S. 29 north 

and southbound traffic. There will be alternating lane closures on I-10, U.S. 29 and associated 

ramps from 8 p.m. Sunday, March 11 to 6 a.m. Monday, March 12 as crews prepare the exit ramp 

for traffic.  The current I-10  “Exit 10A,” will be permanently closed. 

 

All activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or re-scheduled in the event of inclement 

weather. 

 

For more project information and the latest traffic advisories, follow us on 

www.facebook.com/WidenI10NWFL and Instagram @WidenI10NWFL. You may also follow the 

Florida Department of Transportation District Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us on 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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